Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Declaration Letter

We, D-Link Coporation declares that the device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” while applying for the following
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FCCID: KA2AP2565A1

Sincerely yours,
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Shinglin Chung/ Director

D-Link Cotporation |

Tel: +886-2-66000123#5819

Fax: +886-55509988

E-mail: Shinglin_Chung@dlink.com
2011/6/23






